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Falls City School receives new Chromebooks

(KLZA)-- Falls City Public Schools have received 300 Chromebook devices
valued at $84-thousand through the Nebraska GEER device program.

Last fall Falls City Public Schools indicated a need for Chromebook devices in
the Nebraska Department of Education's Digital Learning Profile and Plan,
submitting a request for purchase and reimbursement of the Chromebooks.

The GEER advisory team, in consultation with Governor Pete Ricketts' office

determined and prioritized schools and districts where student devices are
lacking and need updating.
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